
 
 
 
 

 Kings Club at Home  

Sunday 27th December 

 

Welcome back everyone! 

We hope you had a blessed and joyful 

Christmas Day, celebrating the birth of 

our Lord, Jesus Christ. Please find some 

activities that you may enjoy completing 

over the next few days. There will be a 

Kings Club lesson to welcome in the New 

Year next Sunday. 

  

 

 



 
 
 
 

Colouring Pages 



 
 
 
 

 

 



 
 
 
 

 



 
 
 
 

 



 
 
 
 

 



 
 
 
 

                                

Prayer 

Dear God, 

Thank you for Your love at this special Christmas 

time. Thank you for baby Jesus and thoughts of the 

angels singing. Help us to remember that this 

wonderful time of year is all about You. We love the 

lights, the decorations and the songs we sing. Thank 

you for the food we eat and our families but still 

help us to remember that it is all about You. In your 

name, Amen. 

 

 

 

 

 


